
 

Hello Ladies,  
 

 I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season. Our Christmas dinner was very nice. Wrapping gifts for our 

Adopt a Family and playing Dirty Santa always makes for a fun evening of laughter and friendship.  
 

January brought our Mugs of Hugs project for the Pleasant Prairie Officers and staff. Thanks to the committee 

for putting them together and Nancy for delivering them.  
 

February brings our pizza night on the 8th at Casa Capri. The cost is $10.00. We have a lot on the agenda as we 

prepare for our upcoming projects. We are a very busy club always ready to help our community!   

 

                  See you at the meeting, 

Sue  

PPWC President 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

GFWC- Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club April 2023 Newsletter 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you ever considered being on the Pleasant Prairie Woman’s 

Club Board?  In February Fran will be assembling a nominating 

committee to start looking for the next executive board, If you are 

interested in a position or would like to know more about open 

positions, please contact Fran W. 

The February meeting will be held at Casa Capri, (2129 Birch Rd, 

Kenosha) on Thursday, February 8th.  

The social time will be from 6:00-6:30pm. 

 Our meeting will begin at 6:30pm. 

 

 Pizza will be available, and each member will need to pay $10 to help 

cover the cost for the pizzas.  

If desired, you may purchase cocktails from the bar.  

We hope to see you there! 

Are you an amateur artist, crafter, or photographer?  Every year at our 

state convention we hold a members Photography, Arts & Crafts 

Contests.  For more information and all forms needed click here.  This 

years Special Project will be announced soon.  Start getting your art 

ready. 

Do you know of a person who plans on furthering their education in 

the health field?  GFWC-Wisconsin offers a scholarship to high school 

seniors and adults seeking furthering their education in the health field 

and Southern Prairies District offers a scholarship to high school 

seniors seeking an education in the health field.  To learn more about 

how to apply to either of these please see our GFWC-WI website here: 

https://www.gfwc-wi.org/awards-scholarships  

Recently, GFWC came out with their new Logo. 

https://www.gfwc-wi.org/csp-arts-culture
https://www.gfwc-wi.org/awards-scholarships


 

 

 

 Feb. 9-10th  GFWC-WI Winter Workshop Middleton, WI 

 Feb. 20th  Southern Prairies District Board Meeting Kenosha, WI (House of Gerhard) 

March 9th  June E. Nelson Philanthropic Nominations are due. 

April 20th  SPD Spring Convention Kenosha, WI 

May 9-10th  GFWC-Wisconsin Convention Middleton, WI 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Information:  

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club  

P.O. Box 580260  

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158  

Website: www.PPWC64.org 

https://ppwc64.org/ https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/ 

http://www.ppwc64.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/

